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Summary 

This bill appropriates $2,500,000 to the commissioner of public safety to reimburse 
postsecondary schools certified to provide professional peace officer training for instructing 
licensed peace officers on the proper use of force. To be eligible for the $250 per officer 
reimbursement, a school may not charge the officer or the agency that employs the officer for 
the training. 

Minnesota House Research Department provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, and information services to the Minnesota 
House of Representatives. This document can be made available in alternative formats. 

www.house.mn/hrd | 651-296-6753 | 155 State Office Building | St. Paul, MN 55155 


